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You Don’t Know What You’re Missing!




NATIONAL FOLIC ACID AWARENESS WEEK,

 JANUARY 8-14, 2007


National Folic Acid Awareness Week is January 8-14, 2007!  The National Council on Folic Acid will use this campaign to highlight the importance of folic acid and its many lifelong benefits.  Local, state and national organizations are encouraged to take part in this health observance in an effort to prevent neural tube defects.  

Free consumer materials such as brochures, bookmarks and posters are available in English and Spanish to share messages with women of childbearing years.  The National Council on Folic Acid website also offers an on-line tool kit for planning activities.  Downloadable samples of a press release and a fundraising letter and project ideas are available for partners to tailor to specific audiences and their communities.   Suggested activities for the week include visits to legislators, worksite health promotions and events at bridal fairs, health expos, fitness centers, grocery stores and other retail outlets.

For more information about the Council and to order your supply of National Folic Acid Awareness Week materials, please visit the NCFA Web site at www.folicacidinfo.org.   
The National Council on Folic Acid is a partnership of national organizations, associations and state folic acid councils whose mission is to improve health by promoting the benefits and consumption of folic acid.  Managed by the National Healthy Mothers, Healthy Babies Coalition through a cooperative agreement with the CDC, NCFA reaches over 100 million people a year with the message that folic acid is essential for optimal health.

